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  February 

  

 3  Ladies Bible Study 7:00 PM 

 6  Recology Zero Waste Workshop 7:00 PM 

 8  Second Saturday Get Together  

 9  Church Chat after Sunday Service 

 12  Hospitality Meeting 5:30 PM 

 16  Trustees & Worship Meetings after Sunday  

   Service 

 17  Ladies Bible Study 7:00 PM 

 20  Church Council 7:00 PM  

 26  Hospitality Meeting 5:30 PM 

 27  SPRC Meeting 7:00 PM 

  

Standing Meetings: 

Every Tuesday:  Praise Team Practice 6:00-8:15 PM 

Every Wednesday:  English Bible Study 7:00 PM 



 

February  

& 

Birthdays 

3 Mrs Sharma; 8 Zach Shope; 16 Janelle Woolsey; 

17 Gordon Ellison-Oslin, Grace Lee, Aman Prasad;  

24 Kyle Stedman, Alicia Buterbaugh; 26 Priya Iyer 

 

Anniversaries  

   23 Parame & Kalesi Waqanasau 

 

 

 



Contribution Reports for 2019 

Our very conscientious treasurer, Stephanie Hansen, has printed 

the contribution reports for individual and family giving for 2019.  

If you have not already obtained your report at the church or by 

mail, please check in the church secretary’s office.   

Thank you all who contributed your tithes and offerings in 2019.  

You have helped to balance the budget for 2019.  Hurray!  

 

Full Cupboards in Our Kitchen 

The church has Shenango (Ivory pattern) China settings for about 

60.  The five-piece settings include a 5 oz. cup which is a very small 

amount for coffee/tea use after church. These cups are rarely use.  

Many can not remember when they were last used.  We have about 

24 mugs which are used frequently for meetings and Bible study 

groups.  Since we need the space, the china cups have been packed 

to be given away.  Please contact the office at church if you have 

strong feelings about keeping the china.  



   Recycling Workshop with Recology 

 

On Thursday evening, February 6, two representatives from Recology 
came to Shoreline UMC to give us an update on the rules of recy-
cling.  This is the second year that SUMC and the Briarcrest Neighbor-
hood Association co-sponsored an event to help the community and 
church members know the best practices for what goes where, when 
choosing to recycle.  There were fifteen people in attendance who kept 
the presenters engaged with numerous questions about what can be re-
cycled in the BLUE BIN and what can be sent to composting in the 
GREEN BIN. Because we want to be good stewards of the world that God 
created we are thankful for the information shared.  

Here are a couple take-away’s from the workshop: 

 

-Cedar Grove who recycles our compostables (GREEN BIN) no longer 
takes shredded paper because of contamination from shredded credit 
cards and windowed envelopes.  Place shredded paper in the garbage 
bin.  

-Styrofoam can be taken to the Recology Store on west side of Aurora 
next to the Opus Bank just south of 155th.  There is no charge for Shore-
line residents.   Janelle has agreed to take any styrofoam to the store if 
you live outside of Shoreline.  

-Recology handles waste for several cities in King County; Shoreline is 
one, but not Lk Forest Park or Seattle.   King County will no longer ac-
cept plastic bags and wraps in residential curbside recycling bins. (They 
formerly advised acceptance of a sack stuffed with plastic sacks the size 
of a soccer ball.) Residents are requested to return their clean plastic 
bags and wraps for recycling to area stores.  You may find a nearby store 
from the website, www.plasticfilmrecycling.org, which lists stores close to 
you that take plastic film recyclables.  Cut out paper labels. 

-Aerosol food cans, such as PAM or whipped cream, can be recycled with 
caps removed.    

-Empty, clean, and dry are the watch words to remember before placing 
items in the blue recycle bin to prevent contamination.  Empty contents. 
Rinse bottles or items with water.  Then shake the item 5 times to empty 
any excess water and place in the bin. 

-Plastic gloves always go in the garbage. 

-You may call the Shoreline Recology Store, 205-417-3877, for further 
questions on what can be recycled.   

http://www.plasticfilmrecycling.org/

